
Hello 
 
My company is currently looking for a Law Firm that can assist us with the issue of an overdue loan of 
$467,000 that I had provided to a former business partner of mine Robert Otermat. If you or your firm 
can handle this matter, get back to me at your earliest convenience so that I can provide detailed 
information and related documents on this issue. 
 
Sincerely 
 
kenneth Dean 
 
Regards, 
Kenneth Dean 
128 APPLETON STREET, 
CHEETAHAM HILL,MANCHESTER 
M8 0BT 
Tel: +44 7459145807 
Email:kennethdean60@gmail.com  
 


